
   2024/25 School Circular No. 8 

 
 

 

 
 

 

12th September, 2024 

 

Postponement of Teacher Professional Development Day on September 16 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Teacher Professional Development Day originally scheduled on September 16 (Monday) has 

been postponed to October 8 (Tuesday). Please remind your children to return to school 

on September 16 and participate in Monday's classes. If you have any inquiries, please 

call 25518285 to speak with Assistant Vice Principal Ms. Tong. 

                                       

                                                   
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 

Mr. LI, Tak-fai, Stephan 
                                                              

Principal 

 

Humility; Services; Love 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Reply Slip 

Date: ___________________ 

To: Principal of Yu Chun Keung Memorial College No.2 

I have read the School Circular No. 8 and acknowledge the arrangements concerning the 

<Postponement of Teacher Professional Development Day on September 16>. I will urge my 

son/daughter to return to school on time for classes. 

                            

                                    Student’s Name: ________________________ 

 

                                    Class: __________ (    ) 

 

                                   Signature of Parent/ Guardian: __________________ 

 

Emergency contact No.: __________________ 

 

       Student’s contact No.: __________________ 

余振強紀念第二中學 
Yu Chun Keung Memorial College No.2 
香港薄扶林置富徑一號 

1 Chi Fu Close, Pokfulam, Hong Kong 
Tel.: (852) 2551 8285  Fax: (852) 2875 3867  

Website: http//www.yck2.edu.hk  E-mail: office@yck2.edu.hk 


